1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - March 14, 2018

By Central Station March 14, 2018 | 2:38 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

If you are concerned about a homeless person in San Francisco, call the Department of Emergency Management (DEM) at 3-1-1 or email healthystreets@sfgov.org.

The 3-1-1 staff will talk with you to determine the appropriate City Agency or combination of Agencies to respond for services. DEM houses a "Healthy Streets Operations Center" (HSOC) staffed with representatives from the Police Department, Department of Public Works (DPW), Department of Health (DPH), and the Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (DHSH). The HSOC is operational Monday through Friday from 7:00 am to 4:00 pm

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

Tenderloin District Officer Involved Shooting 25-011

January 28, 2025 | 4:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Announces AB 481 Annual Report Community Meetings 25-012

January 28, 2025 | 12:00 PM Events Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Makes 218 Arrests in 30 Days During Focused Enforcement On 6th Street 25-010

January 27, 2025 | 11:20 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 6 Suspects in Recent Organized Retail Theft Operation in the Ingleside 25-009

January 24, 2025 | 10:00 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release